
MEMORANDUM NO. M17-074 

 

To:  Board of Commissioners 

From:   Dean Bostrom, Executive Director 

Dustin Hugen, Director Parks & Facilities Services 

Re:  Eisenhower Park Track 

Date:  June 21, 2017 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background 

The 2017 capital budget includes $60,000 for the resurfacing of the track located at Eisenhower 

Park.  The track, originally constructed in 2005, has shown signs of wear and deterioration. Staff 

identified 19 areas located on the track which require new material to replace track surfacing 

which has detached from the asphalt sub-surface.  Staff evaluated three options to pursue in 

addressing the deteriorated track: 

1
st
 option: Total removal and replacement of the existing track using the same track material 

that currently exists on the track.   Quoted price:  $106,000 

2
nd

 option:   Spray a synthetic material over the existing track.   Quoted price:  $58,000 

3
rd

 option:  Repair the 19 identified areas using the same material as the existing track.  This 

option would also provide new paint over the areas that were being resurfaced.  

Quoted price:  $9,300 

Recommendation 

The B&G committee, during the park tour on June 20th, reviewed the three options and 

recommended to the board that staff pursue option 3 to patch the 19 identified areas which 

require resurfacing for the quoted price of $9,300 to Midwest Track Builders. 

 

 


